
 

 

August 16, 2021  

- Construction Notice – 

Rotary Bowl Track 

Replacement Project 
 

 

 

Please be advised that Playteck Enterprise Inc, working for the City of Nanaimo, will be 
replacing the running surfaces at Rotary Bowl. The facility will be closed from August 18th to the 
end of October.  
 

 
 

Caledonia Park located adjacent to Bowen Park and Nanaimo Curling Centre can be used as 
an alternative during this construction period.   
 

If you have any questions or require further information regarding this project please contact;   

CITY OF NANAIMO OFFICE:  (250) 755-7515 
 

Pete Entwistle, Parks Project Coordinator 


